
COMMITTEE OF ADJUSTMENT 
REQUEST FOR REFUND 

Committee of Adjustment, City of Guelph, 1 Carden Street, Guelph ON  N1H 3A1 
Phone: 519-822-1260 ext. 2524 |  Fax: 519-763-1269 |  Email: cofa@guelph.ca 

It is the policy of the Guelph Committee of Adjustment that any request for refund 

of application fees be submitted to the Secretary-Treasurer in writing, for 

forwarding to the Committee of Adjustment for decision. 

Please complete the following form outlining the details of your request. Please 

note that any refund will be issued to the original payee only.   

1. Application number: ______________________________________________________

2. Date of hearing: _________________________________________________________

3. Name of owner: _________________________________________________________

4. Name of agent (if applicable):_______________________________________________

5. Refund requested by:  Owner  Agent 

6. Original payment type:  Cash  Cheque  Credit  Debit 

7. Refund amount that is being requested: ______________________________________

8. Refund to be:  Mailed  Picked up at City Hall 

9. Mailing address:  

10. Reasons for request (please provide as much detail as possible. Any supporting

documentation can be attached to this form): 

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________ 

Staff Use Only

Committee decision (circle one): Approve / Refuse 

Date of decision:  

Refund amount:  

Date cheque requisition sent:  

 

 


	1 Application number: A83/24 63 Arkell Road
	2 Date of hearing: Thursday November 14th, 2024
	3 Name of owner: Mary Rife
	4 Name of agent if applicable: Jake Branch
	Owner: Off
	Agent: On
	Cash: Off
	Cheque: Off
	Credit: On
	Debit: Off
	7 Refund amount that is being requested: $1900
	Mailed: On
	Picked up at City Hall: Off
	1: As noted in the attached letter from my mother (Mary Rife, Property owner),  this variance was required so that Mary could continue doing charitable work that also benefited the City of Guelph and it's residents. Mary has worked very hard fixing and selling bicycles knowing that the money would be going to the Stephen Lewis Foundation to help other grandmothers in Africa. It broke her heart when she found out that part of those hard earned dollars would have to go to pay for a variance so that she could continue helping people. If the Committee of Adjustment sees fit to return the $1900 dollar fee, I will personally make sure that it is immediately donated to the Stephen Lewis Foundation that it was originally intended for. I would like to close with thanks to the City of Guelph Staff that have helped my mother and I every step of the way.  We couldn't have made it through this process without your immense help. Jake Branch (Proud Son).


